
 

 

COUNCIL MEETING SEPT 25, 2023 (CANTEEN) 

 

 

1) COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE DISCUSSED NEED FOR 

CANTEEN SERVICES (DECIDED TO LOOK AT STAFFING 

POSITION FOR A YEAR AS THE PROPOSAL SET OUT 

WOULD MOST LIKELY LOSE MONEY) 

2) DISCUSSED THAT THE ARENA LOSES $800,000 A YEAR. 

THIS WOULD INCREASE THE LOSS SHOULD THIS NOT 

BE PROFITABLE. 

3) PROBLEM STAFFING PART TIME WORKERS ON 

WEEkENDS. NO SHOWS AND THEN CANTEEN NOT OPEN 

4) RESEARCHED TO OUTSOURCE – NO ADDITIONAL 

STAFFING.   NO LIABILITY TO THE TOWN. 

 


